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The Board of Pharmacy has worked hard to modify rules and implement laws for pharmacy 
professionals to take advantage of in their practice.  These opportunities are driven by the professional 
who desires to impact patients at the highest level.  We will have an open discussion about these 
changes and models from around the state that highlight the utility of these advancements in practice. 
 

Some of the advancement in laws and rules that may be highlighted include the following: 

• Pharmacist Prescriptive Authorities  
• 30 day emergency refill authority  
• Administration of medications beyond immunizations 
• Technicians providing administration of medications 
• CLIA Waived tests – including Technician delegation 
• Collaborative Practice Agreements 

We will encourage an open dialogue along with requesting thoughtful approaches to further 
advancements which the Board can consider. 


